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Deer Council members,

I encourage you to continue  funding the Sebastopol Senior Center without cutbacks.   I recently attended an
excellent class there about writing my Advance Health Directive that helped me make some important end-of-life
decisions.  As our community is getting older I believe the services offered by the Senior Center are increasingly
important for a number of us.

Thank you,
Ann Levin

 Sebastopol
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